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“WE ARE 

TERM 3  

20th Aug:  Year 5/6/7 leave for camp HAVE A 

GREAT TIME!! 

30th Aug:   PUPIL FREE DAY 

31st Aug:   PUPIL FREE DAY 

SUNDAYS:   Please note that Mass is now          

celebrated on Sundays at 9am every week. 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,     
 
Once again I would like to congratulate all our students for their 
wonderful participation at Mass on Wednesday, when we  
celebrated the Feast of the Assumption.  Fr Joel came to  
celebrate Mass and he was very pleased with the preparation and 
prayerful reflection of our students.  Thank you to all children 
and staff who played a part in the Mass and a special  
congratulations to our Yr 3/4 students who led us with  
confidence and enthusiasm.   
The students from Yr 5/6/7 will be heading off to Broome very 
early on Monday 20 August on the way to the Broome Camp 
School.  We would like the children at school by 4.30, latest 4.45 
so we can leave  spot on 5.00am to pick up the students at Nine 
Mile.   The staff attending camp will be Mr Damien,  
Miss Zabby, Miss Sally, Miss Andrea, Mr Clay & Mr Matthew, 
one of our local Youth Workers.   
On Thursday 30 August the staff will be involved in Religious 
Education Professional Development here in Wyndham. This will 
be our first opportunity to hold RE PD this year and it will be 
led by our ATAs who will be taking us through the history & 
Faith Story of our school.  This will be an engaging and  
enlightening experience especially for all staff new to the school 
this year.   
On Friday  31 August we will be running an ICT PD to up-skill 
staff in Information and Communication Technologies so we are 
keeping abreast of new ideas and resources so our students are 
given the best possible education using ICTs to enhance their  
education.  These days will both be Pupil Free Days, so please do 
not send your child to school.  Thank you for your on-going  
support and cooperation.  
 
I hope you have a lazy, sunny Wyndham weekend. 
 

God Bless  
 
Miss Andrea 

SAINT OF THE WEEK 
 

SAINT DOMINIC 

 

Dominic was born in Spain in 1170. When he was 
a student he sold his books to feed the poor in a 
famine and offered himself in ransom for a slave.  

Mary, our mother, took him under her special   
protection and whispered to St Dominic as he 
preached.  It was in 1208 whilst he knelt in a  

chapel and implored Our Lady to save the church, 
that our lady appeared to him,  gave him the    
Rosary and told him to go out and preach. 

   SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS 

   Deli Carter 

   Philomena Hunter 

   Alu D’Anna 

   Margaret Fitzgerald 

   Les Evans 

   Trisha Birch 

 

PRAYER TO OUR MOTHER MARY 
 

Hail Mary full of grace the 
Lord is with you                         

Blessed are you among women 
and blessed is 
the fruit  of 
your womb, 

Jesus.                         
Holy Mary mother of God pray 
for us sinners now and at the 

hour of our death.  Amen. 

Newsletters are now 

available on our 

website: 

www.sjwyndham 

.wa.edu.au 



 

 
 

ISAAC TINNING 

Hearing and recording 

sound in writing 

AARON TRUST 

Mr Multiplier 

PATRITA SCOTT 

Welcome back 

LEAH TINNING 

Fluent reading 

PATHS  Kid of the Week 

[Promoting Alternative Thinking Skills 

CARING FOR OTHERS 

CHARLOTTE BRADLEY 
K-PP PATHS KID 

DARNELL HUDSON 



IT’S NOT OK TO STAY AWAY 
 

School attendance is the responsibility  
of parents and caregiver. 

 

IT’S NOT OK….because school enables children to build on their knowledge and skills 
each day, each week and each year. 
IT’S NOT OK…… because children can miss out on the basic skills and may experience 
difficulties later with their learning. 
IT’S NOT OK…… because school helps children build confidence in areas such as com-
munication, teamwork, organisation and social skills. 

 

 BROOME CAMP NEXT WEEK!!! 
5/6/7’s are meeting at 4:45am Monday 
20th August to leave for Broome.  DON’T 

BE LATE! 
 

RAFFLE -  CALLI- ROSE WOODS was the win-
ner of the Footy Basket raffle. 
WIN $100 -   
The winner of our Money Board was JEAN 
MARTIN. 
LOLLY JAR -  The winner of 
all the lollies with the correct 
guess of 323 was      
JENNY CARTER. 
 

Well Done  

to everyone 

for raising 

money,  
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$4307.45  

 

St Joseph’s School would like to thank 
 

 

 

 

 

For their generous contribution of $500  

towards our 2012 Year 5/6/7 Broome Camp.  

 

THANKYOU TO 

WELA FOR  

DONATING 5 

BOOKS TO OUR   

LIBRARY!!!  
 

WE WILL  

ENJOY 

READING 

THEM. 

REMINDER Bookclub 

due Friday 24th  

 August  

 

St Joseph’s School  
would like to thank 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For their generous contribution of 

$250 towards our 2012 Year 5/6/7 

Broome Camp.  
 

 



  

PAULS SCHOOL FUNDRAISING 
 

Thank you for sending/bringing  in 
the coloured ‘Collect A Cap’ milk 
bottle tops. For each cap collect-
ed, the school receives 
10c,  which will go to-
wards  buying resources 
for our school. Just drop 
them off to Miss Can-
dice in the canteen.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 IT IS NEARLY FINISHED      

SO BRING IN ALL YOUR 

VOUCHERS AT HOME TO      

BE COUNTED! 

KEEP ON  

COLLECTING… 

 

THANKYOU EVERYONE for bringing in your Coles 
vouchers.  We have handed in 4580 vouchers to Miss 
Candice.  Hand your vouchers into the canteen, of-
fice OR put them straight into the St Joseph’s Wynd-
ham box at Coles!  

THANKYOU for your 

cooperation in keeping 

dogs at home during the 

school day for the welfare 

and safety of our students 

it is imperative that  NO 

dogs are allowed 

on school prop-

erty any time.  

LITTLE JOEYS PLAYGROUP 
 

Come along and have some fun at Little Joeys 
Playgroup.   

Each week we have a special activity, indoor and outdoor 
play, a healthy snack and story time.   

Where: In the Kindy/Pre-Primary area At St Joseph’s School. 
When: Every Friday from 10am until 12pm.  
(except school holidays) 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact Amanda on 0447 791 186 


